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The Year of Giving 
 

 

In December 2016, United Arab Emirates President His Highness Sheikh Khalifa 

bin Zayed Al Nahyan declared 2017 as The Year of Giving. As a part of this 

initiative, our school is organizing a charity drive and parents are  invited to 

donate stationery items ,  unused notebooks & clothes (clean , ironed / folded 

clothes and in proper condition) in polythene bags. 

Collection counters will be set up in the school for this purpose. 

“Let us get together and show that we care” 

Principal                                                                                               Vice Principal 


